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Idle Church of England (Aided) Primary School
Boothroyd Drive, Idle, Bradford BD10 8LU,  West Yorkshire.


Head Teacher:       
Mr. J.T. Bowers.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                   Telephone:
   01274 410111.

                        Fax No:
   01274 410984

   
   Email: 
   office@idle.bradford.sch.uk                                             “Jesus came
                      Website:              www.idleprimaryschool.co.uk                                       to give Fullness of Life”
                                                                                                                John 10 v 10
School Newsletter No: 12      

 



13th December 2018
Dear Parents,

SCHOOL MILK: Children currently having a bottle of school milk will continue to do so in the Spring term unless we are notified otherwise by their Parents. Parents will be notified of the amount payable when we return from the Christmas break. 

SCHOOL MEALS PRICE INCREASE:  We have been informed by our caterers Facilities Management Services, that the cost of a school meal is to rise to £1.80p per day i.e. £9.00 per week, with effect from January 2019. 

Payment for school meals may be made online or by cash sent each Monday for the week ahead - and in the correct change where possible.
In addition, would Parents please note that cheques for school meal payments should be made payable to ‘Bradford Council’, and not to school.   
WORSHIP ASSEMBLIES:
FRIDAY 14TH DECEMBER:  This Friday, Mrs Bigger and the Dance club are to perform in front of the whole school and the three most improved pupils from each class will receive a Christmas treat in our Worship Assembly. Parents of pupils in receipt of an award and/or the Dance club will have been invited to attend.

WEDNESDAY 19TH DECEMBER: Next Wednesday is the last day of term. Pupils may come to school dressed out of uniform and with a Christmas theme if they wish. We will also celebrate ‘Christmas Hat Day’ to support the NSPCC. Children are invited to come to school wearing a Christmas hat. This can be home-made or shop bought. Whilst there will be no penalty payment for being out of uniform, a £1 donation would be appreciated to support the NSPCC.
Would Parents please note that the office will be closed between 9.00 – 10.00 a.m. on Wednesday to allow the Admin team to join us for our in-school Christmas Worship.
School closes at 3.30 p.m. next Wednesday 19th December and will re-open at 8.50 a.m. on Wednesday 2nd January 2019.   
Yours sincerely,

J.T. Bowers

Head Teacher.
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On behalf of Governors, Staff and pupils, 

I would like to wish you all a very 

Happy Christmas and New Year.
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